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DOWNTOWN SARASOTA ALLIANCE

May 17,2012

Vice-Mayor Willie Shaw
City of Sarasota

1565 First Street, Rm 101
Sarasota, FL 34236

Dear Vice-Mayor Shaw:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Downtown Sarasota Alliance (DSA) and its
members, please accept our congratulations for your recent honor of becoming Vice-
Mayor of Sarasota.

The DSA Board of Directors looks forward to continue to work together with the City for
a thriving downtown.
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